

The Navajo Nation Dr. Buu Nygren President

Yideeską́ ądi Nitsáhákees | Think for the Future

MEMORANDUM

TO

Navajo Nation Divisions, Departments, Programs, and Chapters

FROM

Michele Peterson, Department Manager II

Capital Projects Management Department / DCD

DATE

September 19, 2025

SUBJECT:

Notice of Temporary Phone Service Disruption

The Capital Projects Management Department (CPMD) within the Division of Community Development would like to inform all Navajo Nation divisions, departments, programs, and chapters that a number of our department-issued work phones are currently experiencing technical issues and are temporarily out of service.

At this time, we are uncertain when the issue will be fully resolved. We understand the importance of timely communication and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause if you are attempting to reach members of our department.

Until service is restored, please direct all questions, concerns, or project-related inquiries to our main office line at (928) 871-6211. Our staff will make every effort to assist you and ensure that communications are routed appropriately during this outage.

We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to resolve this matter. Updates will be provided as soon as more information becomes available.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.